
 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all members of CUPE 

Local 1479 and their families a safe and happy summer!  We will keep 

you updated on any important information via the website and private 

emails.  If you would like to be added please email 

lizjamescupe1479@gmail.com from your private email address. 

 

Sincerely,  

Kevin French, President 

Jennifer Connor, VP West 

Brian Latour, VP East 

Liz James, Chief Steward 

Joanne George, Secretary 

Marriane Merrithew, Treasurer  
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